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January 2, 2024 
 
DIRECTOR VACANCY 
 
Due to a recent resignation, there is a vacancy for a director to serve on the South Durango 
Sanitation District Board.  The Board meets on the third Thursday of each month at 6 pm at 65 
Mercado Street in Three Springs. 
 
If you have interested in serving on the Board, please send a letter indicating your interest, 
background and reasons for wanting to serve as director.  The Board will appoint a director to 
fill the vacancy who will serve until the next regular election of directors on May 6, 2025.  
 
Please send letters of interest to Floyd Smith, attorney and manager for the District, at (970) 
247-1921 or bud@flslegal.com. 
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